
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joseph Mussari 
Sent: January 15, 2018 10:52 AM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: Re:CS SS 05 -2018 Road Closure and Conveyance 
 

Dear Miss Eichenbaum: 
 
We wish to attend the Council meeting on Tuesday January 16, 2018 and address the concerns. 
 
Joseph & Mary Mussari 
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